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I support SB1590 to allow families and friends to enjoy towed sports. We have a 

limited summer in the NW to enjoy water activities like this and fewer areas to do 

them making the existing areas more crowded which can make them less safe. This 

is a sport enjoyed by all ages and brings people together to learn, laugh and enjoy 

the beautiful Pacific NW outdoors together. Approving this bill will also help create 

jobs which are sorely needed in our community. Thank you for introducing this bill.  


